
CITY OF SAN ANTONIO 
 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 
 

INTERDEPARTMENTAL MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 

To:  Debbie Racca-Sittre, Interim City Clerk 

From:  Mayor Ron Nirenberg 

Copies: Aurora Perkins, Deputy City Clerk; Nancy Cano, Boards and Commissions 
Coordinator; Emily McGinn, Assistant to the City Council 

 
Subject: Appointment – Zoning Commission 

Date: April 11, 2022 

 

I wish to place an item on the next City Council agenda approving the appointment of 
Michelle Lugalia-Hollon to the Zoning Commission. Michelle Lugalia-Hollon will be 
succeeding Zoning Commissioner Glenda Gayle McDaniel.  

 

 

 

___________________________ 
Ron Nirenberg 

Mayor 
 


